
 

 
69 Lincoln Lake Ave NE, Lowell 

 

Public Notice 
 

The Vergennes Township Board will hold a special meeting on March 29, 2024, at 
2:00 p.m. in the Community Room at the Township Hall, 69 Lincoln Lake Ave NE, 
Lowell, in order to consider Resolution 2023-24-03 budget amendments and 
anything else that may come before the board.  
 
 
Shantell Ford 
Vergennes Township Clerk 


